ELISEO "AL" CANTU, JR. Major, US Army (Retired) Chairman

JAMES H. SCOTT Colonel, USAF (Retired) Vice Chairman

J.K. "JAKE" ELLZEY Commander, US Navy (Retired) Secretary



Member

DANIEL P. MORAN

Captain, USMC (Retired)

THE REV. RICHARD A. McLEON, IV
US Army Veteran
Member

THOMAS P. PALLADINO Colonel, US Army (Retired) Executive Director

TEXAS VETERANS COMMISSION FUND FOR VETERANS' ASSISTANCE

November 6, 2015

The Honorable Tano Tijerina County Judge County of Webb 1000 Houston St. Laredo, TX 78040

Dear Judge Tijerina:

Congratulations! The Texas Veterans Commission is pleased to award a Fund for Veterans' Assistance General Assistance – Series 16A grant to County of Webb in the amount of \$50,000.

We will follow this letter within the next few weeks with the formal Notice of Grant Award for review and signature by your organization's authorized representative. In order to begin your project on January 1, 2016, the Notice of Grant Award must be fully executed by both parties and on file with us.

Your Grant Officer will be in touch with the contacts you listed on the approved application shortly to introduce themselves and review your grant project. The Fund for Veterans' Assistance will also hold a mandatory Grant Training Webinar for Series 16A grantees in January 2016. This webinar will provide training on the reporting requirements of this grant and will allow an informative question and answer period. This required training event will help your program be successful. We will send more detailed information about the training in January.

We look forward to working with you to accomplish the goals of this worthwhile project. On behalf of the Texas Veterans Commission, thank you. We salute you for your efforts and continued support to Texas Veterans and their families.

Sincerely.

Charles Catoe

Director, Fund for Veterans' Assistance